
 

Since May, the City of Griffin and Spalding County has seen a deficit of 8.74 inches of rain. Due 
to the persistent lack of rain fall in the northern half of the state especially in the Spalding County 
area, the City of Griffin Water Department is asking our customers to be mindful of your use of 
water. Our Drought Management Plan requires that under Drought Level I that we encourage our 
water users to conserve water and use it wisely. Until rain returns we will be posting weekly 
updates on this very important resource.  

 


